
Action:  
     

     

 

 

 Board of Commissioners Meeting 

           Agenda Item Submittal 

 

 

Item To Be Considered:   Bicentennial Park Dockwalk Extension Project Update – Added 9/10/2024 

 

Board Meeting Date: September 10, 2024 

 

Prepared By:   Jon Barlow – Town Manager 

      

Overview:  On August 13, 2024, bid results were presented to the Town of Swansboro Board of 

Commissioners for the Bicentennial Park Dockwalk Extension Project.  Carteret Marine 

submitted a bid of $233,200.  This bid was significantly over the total grant project award 

of $158,350.  The Town Manager was directed to work with the Project Engineer and 

Carteret Marine to look for ways to lower the cost of the project.   

 

On September 9, John Wade, Project Engineer, submitted a list of design changes resulting in a 

reduction of $22,000 (see attached list of Project Revisions).   

   

Revised Carteret Marine Proposal               $211,200  

Engineering and Construction Management Fees             $15,000 

       Total $226,200 

    Less Total Grant Award $158,300 

        $67,900 Additional Funding Request 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Background Attachment(s): Project Revisions 

 

Recommended Action: Award the Dockwalk Extension Project contract to Carteret Marine in the 

amount of $226,3000. Appropriate $67,900 of fund balance for those costs not covered by the original 

grant award. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


